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Greetings,                                                                                           May 2021   
 
                                                         Paul and Micky had a great visit at The Fold this month. It went 

by way too quickly, but they were very happy to see all the 
children and staff. It was as if they had never left; they just 
jumped in and got to work where needed.  Then, with the help of 
many generous donors, Micky and Paul did a lot of shopping for 
the children when they got there. Every child received a pair of 
takkies (sneakers), a warm bathrobe, and other needed items of 
clothing. They also brought with them, 4 suitcases of donated 
new and used clothing. 
 
 

 
It was a very busy two week visit. Paul and Micky attended morning devotions, both at the school and 
with the staff. Bible story time in the afternoons were lots of fun. The children are learning the books 
of the bible and taking turns doing the Gospel bag story. 

 
 
The Good Shepherd Centre has been renamed The Fold Academy and is now part of ACSI! (Association 
of Christian Schools International) We are grateful for their assistance and insight into making our school 
even better!! Looking forward to a more hope filled future. The school also started implementing a gym 
class recently. 

 



 
 

Birthdays Micky, Blessing (4), Morgan (7), Tebogo Chris (5) and Sello 
(15). 
 
With the COVID restrictions lessening up, Paul and Micky are now 
available for fund raising visits. They’re already scheduled for Kentucky 
and Alabama in July. Let us know if you would like us to come and visit 
with your church or group. 
 

Praises: Paul and Micky were able to visit The Fold. The children all received new shoes/bathrobes 
and underwear. Visitors who donated meat. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Spreading the word to new interested parties about the good work 
being done at The Fold.    
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
Our new family photo and our teenagers. 

 
 
 


